Hooray! We’re back!

We are so excited to be back open and to be able to dance with you again. June 1st is the
big day and we can’t wait to see you. We will resume our schedule of regular classes and
times. Plus, we have a few NEW summer classes. Don’t forget, for June, we will also have
Zoom set up in the dance rooms for families that wish to stay home but still want to dance.
We will also be taking payments through Zelle, over the phone, or in person. Please give us
a call at 623-979-4779, message us on Facebook or Instagram, or email us back if you have
any questions.

As we move back to in studio classes, we have a few guidelines:

Please drop off and pick up your dancer outside.

Children should come dressed and ready to take class.

If you have a little one and must stay, please one parent only inside the studio.

No siblings of dancers in the studio.

Not feeling well, stay home please.

Social distance while inside the studio.

In between classes, please spread out in the lobby (the dressing room will not be open for

students).

Bring bags into class with you along with any shoes that are needed for the day.

o Please use hand sanitizer before entering the studio and wash hands in between
classes.

« Wearing a mask is fine if you feel the need to but will not be required.

o All classes will be 50 minutes with 10 minutes in between to wash hands and sanitize
rooms.

« Acro classes will not be combined at this time.

New classes for June and July:

Leaps and Turns - Thursday 3:15 PM

Contemporary with Ms. Alexis 10 & older- Friday 3:30 PM
Contemporary with Ms. Alexis 9 & under- Friday 4:30 PM

Upcoming Events:
Ballet Seminar- July 20th-24th
Hip Hop Seminar- July 27th- 31st

*More details to come for these exciting dance opportunities*

We look forward to seeing all of our dance family again! Please work with us to make this
happen so we can all have fun and fulfill our love of dance.

Thank you,
OSDA Staff



